
 
January 08, 2018 

William Tichenor
Tichenor & Associates, LLP 
1700 Eastpoint Pkwy Suite 270
LOUISVILLE, KY 40223

Dear William Tichenor: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on January 08, 2018, the Kentucky Peer Review Committee accepted
the report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is  September
30, 2020. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. 

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and support of the profession's practice-monitoring programs.

Sincerely,

Jonathon D. Eade
Chair, KyCPA Peer Review Committee
jsalvaggio@kycpa.org 502.736.1360

Illinois CPA Society

CC: David Hicks

Firm Number:  900010080549    Review Number:  542805  

 
 

 

 


